

Ref:MGMU/VC/Invitation lett/2022/ 163

September 26, 2022

To
Dr. Christian Bartolf
Director,
Gandhi Information Centre for Nonviolence Education and Research,
P/O Box 210109
10501, Berlin, Germany
mkgandhi@snafu.de

Dear Dr. Christian Bartolf,

Greetings from MGM University, Aurangabad, Maharashtra, India!!

As you may be aware of, Mahatma Gandhi Mission University, managed by the MGM Trust, began its service to the society 39 years ago in the sector of Health and Education. We endeavor to educate the young generation from less advantaged sections and locations of the nation. Our commitment to train them as change makers towards a sustainable society is strongly backed by the cherished principles of humane technology, appropriate systems and optimized structures as propounded by Gandhiji.

In order to realize this objective, the Trust has established over the time, 6 campuses having about 70 colleges, Institutions and Centers of Engineering, Architecture, Medical, Nursing, Management, Computer Science, IT, Biotechnology, Science, Commerce, Fine Arts, Ceramic and Pottery, Performing Arts, Fashion Design, Mass Communication & Journalism, Film Arts and Photography. It has established many incubation centers for students. In order to orient all these students and faculty members, the fundamental principles of life as practiced by Gandhiji, the MGMU has instituted a Department of Gandhian Studies.

It's our pleasure to invite you to visit our campus on the occasion of Gandhi Jayanti and International Day of Nonviolence. I hear from my colleague, that you have agreed to visit our campus on Oct. 03, 2022 and talk to the MGM University fraternity, on "Nonviolence: European Experience". I am sure listening to you will be a great learning experience for our students and teachers.

With Best Regards,

Prof. Dr. Vilas S. Sapkal Vice-Chancellor